
Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 118
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting
3 East Miller Senate Office Building
Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee,

Graduate students across departments receive vastly different treatment and funding. While none
of us are out to bankrupt our department, it is ridiculous that many of the extremely qualified
educators pursuing higher ed degrees have to look to other departments (mostly STEM fields) for
funding they can make a living off of.

Sincerely,

Melanie F Hardy
Graduate Assistant, Department of Teaching, Learning, Policy and Leadership
University of Maryland, College Park
2801 FREDERICKSBURG RD, HANOVER, Maryland 21076-2192
mhardy@umd.edu


